Water Resources Department

MILL CREEK OFFICE PARK
ROBERT w. STRAUB 555 13th STREET N.E., SALEM, OREGON 97310 PHONE  378-3066

May 4, 1978

George McClanahan
141 McLearn Road
Grants Pass, Oregon 97526

RE: File T-2767

Dear Mr. McClanahan:

We have your authorization dated April 20, 1978,
withdrawing transfer application No. 2767.

Qur check No. 2182 in the amount of $13, in
refund of unearned fees, is enclosed.

Sincerely,

James W. Carver, Jr.
Engineer
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